
August 16, 2019 

Filed via Web Portal 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 

Re:  Docket UE-190129:  Amended Petition for an Order Authorizing Accounting 
Treatment of Costs of New Electric Services Related to Products and Services for 
Electric Vehicle Charging 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

In accordance with WAC 480-07-370(3), Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”), encloses its Amended  
Petition for an Accounting Order Authorizing Accounting Treatment of Costs of New Electric 
Services Related to Products and Services for Electric Vehicle Charging. 

On February 26, 2019, PSE filed a Petition for an Order Authorizing Accounting Treatment of 
Costs of New Electric Services Related to Products and Services for Electric Vehicle Charging.  
On April 5, 2019, PSE filed an amended petition. Since the initial and first amended filing, PSE 
had discussions with Commission Staff and has incorporated some recommended changes into 
this amended petition.  Mainly, PSE has added details to the Summary Accounting Entries and 
changed the FERC account to be used for the deferral of return and for the carrying charges on 
the non-return deferral.  Additionally, this amended petition provides additional clarification 
related to the costs that will be deferred. 

Please note that portions of Attachment B in support of PSE’s amended petition contain 
information that is Confidential pursuant to WAC 480-07-160.  This information is 
commercially sensitive and would harm PSE, its customers and shareholders, if released.    
PSE therefore requests that Attachment B be treated as confidential under WAC 480-07-160.  
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If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (425) 456-2142 or please 
contact Susan Free at (425) 456-2105. 
 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Jon Piliaris 
Jon Piliaris 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, EST-07W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
425-456-2142 
Jon.Piliaris@pse.com 

 
 
Attachments:   
2nd Amended Petition for Accounting Order 
Attachment A – Operating Costs 
Attachment B - Estimated Net Costs (C) 
Attachment B - Estimated Net Costs (R) 
Certificate of Service 
  
cc:   Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 

Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel (via email) 
Sally Brown, WUTC Staff (via email) 




